
T R A N S L A T I O N
 

September 14, 2011
Circular No.  SBP-DPC-0058-2011

General Manager

Subject: Notice sent by the National Banking and 
Securities  Commission  of  Mexico 
(Comisión  Nacional  Bancaria  y  de 
Valores de México).

Dear General Manager:

Pursuant to Article 1 of Rule No. 12-2005, this Superintendency would like to notify you 
that the National Banking and Securities Commission of Mexico (CNBV, by its acronym 
in Spanish), issued a notice whereby they inform about the companies that are not 
members  to  the  Mexican  Financial  System,  which  are  not  supervised  by  this 
Commission and are not authorized to collect resources from the public.

For your further knowledge on the above, please visit the following website:

http://www.cnbv.gob.mx/Novedades/LISTADO%20ALERTAS%20CAPTACIÓN.pdf 

We would highly appreciate to provide all concerning instructions to your staff in order 
to fully comply with this circular.

Best regards,

Amauri A. Castillo
Interim Superintendent
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